
 

 

Pittsford Community Lacrosse, Inc. 

 

Executive Board Meeting 

November 15, 2012 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:35 pm. 

 

 

Present: Brian Avery (President), Tom Cincebox (Vice President), Tim Cooper (Treasurer), Eric 

Strauf (Boy’s Youth Coordinator), Patti Weiner (Girl’s Youth Coordinator), Larry DiGiovanni, 

Scott Wilson, Joe Quevedo, Judith Overslaugh, Lynda Page, Carol Kober, Bill Malone, Scott 

Schindler. 

 

October 2012 meeting minutes motion by Brian Avery to approve, Second by Tom Cincebox. 

 

Program Updates:  

 

Boys: Fall Varsity and JV did not play in any tournaments.  Modified played in the Turkeyshoot 

in Ithaca.   

 

Girls: Youth 3-4 played in Webster Tournament; All-American and MCC.  Girls Varsity played 

in St. John Fisher Tournament.   

 

Indoor Lacrosse for both boys and girls has started and is going very well. 

 

Boys 1-2 has been going at Wagner and has been very well attended.   

 

Financials:  

 

   

General Fund $984.94  

Girls Program   

9‐12 $8,198.98 +1,400 

7/8 $3,823.44 (-1,060) 

5/6 $(-314.87) (-1,900) 

3/4 $3,552.10 (-1,600) 

1/2 $1,795.25  

Boy’s Program   

9-12 $8,391.37 (-2,400) 

7/9 $9,281.12  +2,989.79 

5/6 $3,442.75 (-3,600) 

3/4 $8,179.07 (-1,600) 

1/2 $2,568.72  

 



 

 

Tim Cooper Financial Notes: 

 * Need to consider payment to Coaches 

  ("Don't have funds to pay") 

 

Fundraiser for Disney Trip: 

 Discussed: (A) Bristols Gift Card. 

        (B) Disney Raffle. 

        (C) Parents Night Out 2/8 – Locust Hill. 

 

Disney Trip:  

 

Current Numbers: 28 boys; 26 girls. 

        Coaches: 2 with girls; 3 with boys. 

 

- Need to have a fundraising committee for doing this year round.  

 

- Ideas discussed: (A) PCLI Indoor Lacrosse Tournament.  

      (B) Coaching Clinic with Heidi and Andrew. 

 

2013 Lacrosse Festival: 

 

Date: May 11
th

 

Paula with help organize. 

Mike Rumrill has expressed interest.  

 

Do we consider doing a Lacrosse PCLI Program? 

 Hockey Sells Ads:  

  $350 per Ad (Page) 

  $125 ½ page 

  $75 for business card 

 

Equipment Collection/Storage:  

 

Blaine has offered a space in the City for us to use.  We need to contact him to get all our items 

to him.  Will communicate a date and place that will be emailed to Board and Coaches. 

 

RALL Coaches Background Checks: 

 

Brian has a company to use and this will take place before RALL Season gets started.  

 

Roundtable Discussion:  

 

Brian discussed the need to create a new board position for "PCLI Register."  This person will 

take care of all issues with registration issues, payment, and Lacrosse (US Lacrosse) National 

Registration issues. 

 



 

 

Eric Strauf is currently looking to do a winter indoor program (with Jack Alva) at Wagner.  The 

fall program has gone very well and a number of members have asked to do a winter program.  

This program will be advertised on the PCLI website when scheduled.  This will be January-

March (Spring Break).  


